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Global Water Partnership (GWP), established in 1996, is an international network open to all

organisations involved in water resources management: developed and developing country

government institutions, agencies of the United Nations, bi- and multilateral development banks,

professional associations, research institutions, non-governmental organisations, and the private

sector. GWP was created to foster Integrated Water Resources Management (IWRM), which aims

to ensure the co-ordinated development and management of water, land, and related resources

by maximising economic and social welfare without compromising the sustainability of vital

environmental systems.

GWP promotes IWRM by creating fora at global, regional, and national levels, designed 

to support stakeholders in the practical implementation of IWRM. The Partnership’s governance

includes the Technical Committee (TEC), a group of 12 internationally recognised professionals

and scientists skilled in the different aspects of water management. This committee, whose mem-

bers come from different regions of the world, provides technical support and advice to the

other governance arms and to the Partnership as a whole. The TEC has been charged with devel-

oping an analytical framework of the water sector and proposing actions that will promote susta-

inable water resources management. The TEC maintains an open channel with its mirror bodies,

the GWP Regional Technical Advisory Committees (RTACs) around the world to facilitate appli-

cation of IWRM regionally and nationally. The Chairs of the RTACs participate in the work of

TEC.

Worldwide adoption and application of IWRM requires changing the way business is

conducted by the international water resources community, particularly the way investments are

made. To effect changes of this nature and scope, new ways to address the global, regional, 

and conceptual aspects and agendas of implementing actions are required.

This series, published by the GWP Secretariat in Stockholm has been created to disseminate the

papers written and commissioned by the TEC to address the conceptual agenda. Issues and 

sub-issues with them, such as the understanding and definition of IWRM, water for food security,

public-private partnerships, and water as an economic good have been addressed in these

papers.

This paper is printed on swan-marked paper.

The Nordic swan mark guides consumers to the most 
environmentally sound products. To acquire the swan 
symbol, producers must adhere to strict guidelines which 
are revised on an ongoing basis. This paper was produced 
according to these guidelines.
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• No 1: “Regulation and Private participation in the Water and Sanitation

Sector” by Judith A. Rees (1998)

• No 2: “Water as a Social and Economic Good: how to Put the Principle into

Practice” by Peter Rogers, Ramesh Bhatia and Annette Huber (1998)
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